
In mid-October Independence Australia will be upgrading  
our online webstore, to provide a better experience for you.

To facilitate this, the Customer Service Centre and the Independence 
Australia webstore will be closed from 4pm on Friday 18th October  
and reopen at 8am on Tuesday 22nd October.

We encourage you to place all orders by COB Thursday 17th October 2019. 

Don’t forget! Place your orders online by 17th October to avoid any delays.

store.independenceaustralia.com

Independence Australia Online 
Store is coming…


